
Dear editors and reviewers, 

 Thank you for your letter and for the professional comments on our manuscript entitled 

“Metastatic thymic-enteric adenocarcinoma type responding to chemoradiation plus 

anti-angiogenic therapy: A case report”(Manuscript NO.: 59705). We have study the 

comments carefully and completed our revision work. All the revisions are marked in red in 

the paper. In addition, we have completed the revision of the manuscript format. 

  The main corrections in the paper and the responds to the reviewers’ comments are as 

following: 

  Responds to the reviewer’s comments: 

  Reviewer #1: 

  1. Response to the comment: is it applicable for another histopathological consultation. 

  Response: we had a consultation on the pathology of the patient with the histopathologist 

in ourinstitution before the patient received treatment. In the end, we made a diagnosis of 

the patient. 

  2. Response to the comment: language needs polishing. 

  Response: we have re-polished our language by Editage which we hope meet with 

approval. 

  3. Response to the comment: what about long term followup of this case. 

  Response: regarding the patient's long-term follow-up, it is a pity that the patient refused 

to physical examination for personal reasons, but the patient has been alive for 16 months at 

the time of writing this article and there is no sign of recurrence. 

We believe the scientific quality of this manuscript will be improved according to your 

suggestions. And we hope the revised manuscript will be published in this journal. 

 

Best wishes, 

Pengyu Chang on behalf of all contributors 

Department of Radiation Oncology & Therapy, The First Hospital of Jilin University, 

Changchun, China, 130021, changpengyu@jlu.edu.cn 


